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Good morning

I realise my submission on the annual plan is past due, however, I still wanted to submit and thought it important to
do so.

As in the past, I would like to see a more swift approach to coastal protections for marine mammals, and ECan is
able to do this.

With at least 12 Hector’s Dolphin deaths in the South Island since November 2021, I expect additional funding for
the long-term plan to now go toward an urgent Plan Change. The Coastal Plan is not due to be implemented for at
least another couple of years, but we need to effectively target the main threats affecting our endemic Hector’s

dolphins, and other marine animals and seabirds.

The amount I believe necessary to adopt these changes, is approx $400,000-500,000, as a one-off amount, to instruct
and enforce an urgent Plan Change.

Thank you

Genevieve Robinson

Sent from my iPhone



